
A Good-bye Note

Resigning from my current position as editor-in-chief of  our journal due 
to my retirement, I  would like to thank Prof. Adam Wojtaszek, my co-editor-
in-chief, and all the editorial team for the smooth and generous cooperation 
they have provided in  creating and running this journal from its very begin-
nings in 2015 until now. It has been a wonderful and inspired time, the whole 
journey from scratch to a  fairly well-established academic journal, enjoying 
a good reputation among scholars in  the field. I would also like to extend my 
thanks to all of  our referees whose thorough and rigorous assessment of  sub-
mitted texts allowed us to develop and maintain high standards in  the papers 
we published. And, last but not least, I would like to thank all the contributors 
to issues of TAPSLA in the period 2015–2023. Without you, the journal would 
not have become what it is now.

A  lot of  hard work has gone into producing the journal over the last eight 
years and hopefully will continue thanks to the publisher, the University 
of  Silesia Press, and its well-qualified and dedicated team of  administrators, 
coordinators, and copyeditors, from amongst whom I would like to give special 
mention to Dr Gabriela Marszołek-Kalaga, whose work with us has always been 
of  the very highest standard. 

This is the last issue of TAPSLA with me as one of its editors-in-chief. I do 
hope that TAPSLA will go on developing and continuing to raise its standards 
as a  lively forum for the exchange of  ideas in  the field of  second language 
acquisition, broadly understood.

Thank you all very much.
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